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NOTICE TO ALL ABADINA RESIDENTS 

Management of the University has noted with dismay and dissatisfaction, the manner 

in which some residents on campus, especially the residents of Abadina Quarters 

deface and cause damage to the University Quarters, to the extent that some of 

them even default in paying rents. 

In view of the above, the Junior Staff Housing Committee decided to set up a Task 

Force with the following Terms of Reference: 

1. to get rid of illegal occupants at Abadina; 

2. to prepare a comprehensive list of bonafide occupants of quarters; 

3. to draw up a list of the children and dependants of the legal occupants of the 

quarters; 

4. to identify vacant quarters; 

5. to identify staff who are subletting their apartments; 

6. to identify any environmental and security needs of Abadina; and  

7. to identify rent defaulters. 

Members of the Task Force are: 

B. O. Akinremi   - Chairman 

A. S. Ajayi    - Member 

S. O. Olojede   - Member 

A. O. Oni    - Member 

V. G. Fadeyibi   - Member 

O. O. Sobanjo   - Member 

H. B. Quadri    - Member 

O. Aborisade    - Member 

W. O. Ogundele   - Member 

T. O. Fabusuyi   - Member 
 

Towards this end, a house-to-house inspection would be conducted from Friday, 6– 

Saturday, 7 February, 2015. 
 

The occupants will be expected to present the following documents to the Team for 

inspection: 

i. original letter of appointment; 



ii. original letter of allocation; 

iii. current University of Ibadan Staff Identity Card; 

iv. three months recent payslips; and 

v. a copy of the letter of Retirement (for those already retired). 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 


